
Cat adventure Stray is coming to Nintendo Switch before the end of
the year
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Annapurna Interactive and BlueTwelve Studio have just announced the development of a
Switch version of Stray. The port will be released in winter 2024.

Stray received critical acclaim when it released on PS4, PS5 and PC in July 2022. It then
released on Xbox Series X/S and Xbox One in August 2023.

In the game, players take control of a stray cat in a post-apocalyptic world. After falling into
a hole in a walled city, the cat must find his way back to the surface while interacting with
the city’s robotic inhabitants.


